Manley, Eileen

From: John Mays <jmays@powertechuranium.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2017 11:57 AM

To: Diaz Toro, Diana

Cc: Roman-Cuevas, Cinthya; Jamerson, Kellee; Cylkowski, David; Kock, Andrea
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Draft Letter to Oglala Sioux Tribe

Cinthya,

Many thanks. We are are reviewing as we speak.
Sincerely,

John

Azarga$,

John M. Mays

Chief Operating Officer

Azarga Uranium Corporation

5575 DTC Parkway, Suite 140

Greenwood Village, Colorado, USA 80111-3012
(303) 790-7528 x106

(303) 242-4054 Cell

(303) 790-3885 FAX

jmays@powertechuranium.com
Www.azargauranium.com

From: "Diaz Toro, Diana" <Diana.Diaz-Toro@nrc.gov>

Date: Thursday, April 13, 2017 at 9:50 AM

To: John Mays <jmays@powertechuranium.com>

Cc: "Cinthya.Roman-Cuevas@nrc.gov" <Cinthya.Roman-Cuevas@nrc.gov>, "Jamerson, Kellee"
<Kellee.Jamerson@nrc.gov>, "Cylkowski, David" <David.Cylkowski@nrc.gov>, "Kock, Andrea" <Andrea.Kock@nrc.gov>
Subject: Draft Letter to Oglala Sioux Tribe

Mr. Mays,



As discussed, please, find attached the draft letter to the Oglala Sioux Tribe. The attached draft letter has not
been revised per our discussions. We will revise the letter, as appropriate, after receiving your input. It would
be much appreciated if such input can be provided to us as soon as possible.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Regards,
Diana

Diana Diaz-Toro
Project Manager
NMSS/FCSE
301-415-0930
diana.diaz-toro@nrc.gov




